International Code Council
Shasta Cascade Chapter

LETTER OF SUPPORT
May 17, 2023

Mr. Will Coffman:

This letter of support is for Jim Sayers in his pursuit for the position as Secretary/Treasurer with
the ICC Board and has been voted on and approved unanimously by the members of the (SCCICC)
Shasta Cascade Chapter of International Code Council.

Jim attends our monthly SCCICC meetings regularly and our Chapter prefers that we know and
work with whomever we choose to support. His knowledge and interpretations of building codes
in California and neighboring states has added to our Chapter’s constant goal for consistency
throughout neighboring jurisdictions.

Our Chapter would be happy to assist Mr. Sayers in continuing his work with ICC in any position
he may pursue.

Respectfully,

é Ayers

President Shasta Cascade Chapter
Building Official City of Shasta Lake

ICC Shasta Cascade Chapter is pleased to provide this monthly publication to Chapter members to further code
knowledge and professionalism amongst our industry partners and consistency across member jurisdictions




